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Re: Docket No. 508 - The United Illuminating Company Application for a 
Certificate of Environmental Compatibility and Public Need for the Milvon to 
West River Railroad Transmission Line 115-kV Rebuild Project  

Dear Ms. Bachman: 

Pursuant to Condition 2 of the Connecticut Siting Council’s (“Council”) August 18, 
2022 Decision and Order regarding the Milvon to West River Railroad Transmission Line 
115-kV Rebuild Project (“Project”), The United Illuminating Company (“UI”) hereby 
submits to the Council for review and approval the following Development and 
Management Plan (“D&M Plan“) which has been prepared in compliance with 
Sections 16-50j-60 through 16-50j-62 of the Regulations of Connecticut State Agencies.  
Because the Project will be constructed in four segments, UI is preparing four 
segment-specific D&M Plans, as well as a D&M Plan volume that contains information 
relevant to all Project segments. 

Accordingly, UI hereby submits the D&M Plan for Segment 2:  Allings Crossing 
Substation to Elmwest Substation in the City of West Haven:  

• Volume 1 describes the segment-specific Project facilities and provides 
information relevant to the Project work on Segment 2.   

• Volume 2 consists of Segment 2 maps and drawings at a scale.  UI is providing 
the Council with one copy of the Segment 2 maps at 22”x34”.1   

 
1  Plans and other information that apply to the Project as a whole (i.e., all four construction segments) 
were provided previously in Volume 3 of the D&M Plan for Segment 1 are incorporated by reference. 
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UI expects to submit the D&M Plan for Segment 3 in September 2023 and the 
other segment-specific D&M Plan by the end of 2023.  

Should the Council have any questions regarding this filing, please do not hesitate 
to contact me. 

Very truly yours, 
 

 
 
Bruce L. McDermott 

Enclosures 
 
cc:   Docket 508 Service List 


